
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

Summer Term 

Newsletter 5 
13th May 2016 

Yesterday we were pleased to welcome 20 parents 

and carers of children in Meerkats and Bees to have 

a school lunch with us. The menu was Roast Pork or 

Cheese and Potato Pie followed by Melting Moments 

or Iced Buns.   Everyone enjoyed the lunch and we 

have had some really great comments.  The event 

was such a success we will repeat this invitation in 

the autumn term with other classes 

 

 

Kingswood Success 
The children arrived back yesterday 

afternoon from their 3 night residential 

visit to Kingswood Activity Centre.  They 

were joined by children from Diseworth 

School and had a really great time even 

though the weather was either too hot or 

too wet!  Thanks go to Mrs Cobbin and 

Mrs Chamberlain for giving up their time 

and making this trip such a success. 

 

 

 “Lunch was very tasty and the service was excellent.  
Thank you.  Lovely seeing the children  

enjoying their food.” 
Thanks for a lovely tasty lunch.” 

“Thank you so much for inviting me to lunch!” 
“Came for my lunch today.  Lovely!   

Great to see all the children at lunch time.” 

“What an amazing lunch.   
Nice to see how my child handles lunchtime.” 

 

Parents who Lunch! 
 

 

 

 

 
“It was the best school  

trip yet.” 
 

“Kingswood was epic.   
My favourite activity  

was lazer quest.” 
 

“The zip wire was really fun.  
I felt like I was going to 
crash through the roof  

of the hut.   
The caving was cool.” 

 
“I thought Kingswood was the 
best.  You got muddy and you 
went on the zooming go karts.  

The best bit was abseiling.” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News from the Bears 
SATS are over for another year and Mrs Scott is proud of 

the children who all tried their best.  Next Wednesday, 18th 

May, they are off to Twycross Zoo for the day! 

A Plea from the 

Meerkats 
 

If arrangements change for 

pick up at the end of the day 

please let Mrs Jones or one of 

the staff, or the school office 

know.  This is for the safety 

of your child.  We cannot let 

children go home with adults 

if we have not been previously 

advised. 
 

Future Sports Fixtures 
 

Year 5s are playing in a Netball 

Tournament on Friday 20th May at 

Newcroft School 

 

Years 3 and 4 have been invited to 

play tennis at Shepshed High 

School for 3 Tuesdays 

(May 17th, 24th and June 7th)  

from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.   

More details to come. 

 

We break up for our half term break on Friday 27th May at 3.10pm.  

Parents and carers are invited to our school assembly at 9am. 

“On the 
climbing 
frame I 
reached 
the top 

twice and 
loved 

going fast 
on the zip 

wire.” 
 
 

“I loved 
staying at 

Kingswood 
because all 

of the 
instructors 
were so 
nice.  I 

loved the 
zip wire, 

caving, and 
team 

challenges  
– basically 
all of the 

activities!” 
 

 

 

 
“I went go carting and I drifted and crashed.  It was 

epic and so was caving!” 
 

“My favourite activity was the quad biking because there 
were lots of puddles.  I really liked the cave because we 
had a competition to see who got the muddiest and I got 

water up to the top of my wellies!” 
 

“Thank you.  I loved all of the activities.” 
 
 

 

 
“The food was really nice and 

I just had fun.” 
 

“If we got the chance to go 
again, I would!  

Outstanding!   Awesome!  

Amazing!  Exciting!” 

 

 


